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I’m Ali McDonald, a junior at New Hampton High 
School. I am the daughter of Cory and Shelly 
McDonald and have three other siblings. Cole (the 
oldest), Me, Hope (third oldest), and Jacob (the 
youngest). Other than FFA, I am involved in many 
different things. 
Some of these activities are dance, cheer, and golf. After my graduation in 
2019, I plan to attend a four-year university, and pursue early childhood 
education. I have lived in town, at New Hampton, Iowa all my life, but 
that hasn’t my growing passion for agriculture! I am the first one out of 
my family to be involved with FFA. FFA has helped me go out of my 
comfort zone and grow as a person. in many different ways. Being a 
district officer was always a dream I had since my freshman year. So this 
year, I look forward to making relationships and reaching out to members 
and helping them grow in their passion for agriculture. 


